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IDMS Measures for the Issuance of Recommendation Letters

(for Trial Implementation)
(January 2022)

The following measures have been formulated to standardize the management of
recommendation letters in the International Division Middle School (IDMS) in view of
the practical needs of academic departments.

1.

Students should first contact teachers about writing a letter of recommendation.
After obtaining the teacher's permission, they should submit the online IDMS
Recommendation Letter Request.

Students should submit the online Recommendation Letter Request at least three
weeks before the recommendation deadline (in case of holidays, it should be
submitted earlier).

After an online request is received, the IDMS/HS Office will check that the request
is properly filled out and will check with the financial department that the student
has paid all tuition fees. This will happen within two business days.

3.1 If the tuition fee is not paid or the request was not properly filled out, the
IDMS/HS Office will notify the student by email that his or her request was
rejected and give the reasons for the rejection.

3.2 If the tuition fee has been paid and the request is properly filled out, the
IDMS/HS Office will send an email to the student informing the request has
been approved, and then to the teacher requesting that he/she write the
recommendation letter and providing any relevant requirements on time.

No faculty or staff members shall send recommendation letters to external units
without receiving an email notification from the IDMS/HS Office. No faculty or
staff members shall send recommendation letters to stakeholders other than the
receiving unit, especially students, parents and any third party.

No student shall ask more than three teachers to issue recommendation letters.

These measures shall take effect as of the date they are announced. The IDMS/HS
Office is responsible for explaining these measures.



